
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

John Plescow 
Monday, February 6, 2023 9:23 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00888-2023 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Lorena Hollett <lhollett@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2023 8:23 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Shonna McCray <SMcCray@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good morning, 

Please see the e-mail below. Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer 
correspondence, and what docket it should be placed in. 

Thank you! 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public SeNice Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: michellechristy65=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <michellechristy65=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On 

Behalf Of James Beard,Sr 

Sent: Sunday, February 5, 2023 3:16 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Since FPL took over the Florida Panhandle, my service has dramatically increased to the 
point I have to choose food or medical care. I'm on a fixed income. With no competition, I 
am both forced and trapped by FPL for service. The service and added surcharges are 
completely Ridiculous and unnecessary. There has to be a Stop to this company raping us. 
No more increases and add some competition to this monopoly! 

Thank you, 

James Beard,Sr 
628 Malaga Place 
Panama City Beach FL, 32413-3934 
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